
London Borough of Barnet 
 

Residents Forums – May 2009 
 

Cancellation notice 
 

Please note the cancellation, due to the Council By-
Elections and the European Elections on 4 June 2009, of 
the following Area Residents’ Forum meetings: 

 

11 May 2009 Finchley and Golders Green at Avenue 
House; 

The next meeting will take place on 22 June 2009 

 

12 May 2009 Chipping Barnet, at Coppetts School;  

The next meeting will take place on 16 June 2009 

 

13 May 2009 Hendon, at Edgware Parish Hall 
The next meeting will take place on 24 June 2009 
 
Each Residents Forum will meet as planned in June 2009 as noted 
above. 
 
Jeff Lustig 
Director of Corporate Governance 
London Borough of Barnet 
North London Business Park 
Oakleigh Road South 
London N11 1NP 
 
 
 
 
 


